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Why do we remember 

 Star Learner 

A huge well done to Ryan 

for his fantastic 

subtracting in maths this 

week! 
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Learning Journey 
 

Welcome back, we hope you all had a lovely half term. 

The children definitely enjoyed themselves and were 

ready to learn again this week. 

 

On Monday, we found a dog bowl and some dog treats 

in our classroom. These did not belong to Amber, we 

found out they belonged to ‘Pig’ the Pug. We’ve been 

reading the story about Pig the Pug in class which is 

all about friendships and the importance of being 

kind to each other. Pig was not a very kind dog to 

begin with and didn’t like to share but he soon learnt 

his lesson and changed his ways. The children wrote 

some lovely sentences describing the characters in 

the story. 
 

In PSHE we are beginning to learn about money. We 

discussed what we spend money on and the different 

forms it comes in and how to keep it safe. The 

children then found some items around the class and 

had to decide the best forms of money to use to pay 

for it (coins, notes, card, cheques, bank transfer, 

etc). It would be great if when you are out shopping 

with your children if you could explain what method 

you will use to pay for it and why.  

 

 

 

 

 
In Computing the children have really enjoyed using 

the Beebots and giving them instructions to follow 

out. They had to direct them to the different 

shapes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest School 
 

We are very sorry we had to cancel 

forest school this week due to the 

weather. Mrs Bennett was very much 

looking forward to having our class 

outside with her but we have to put the 

children’s safety first.  It will resume 

next Wednesday and the last session 

will now be on 27th March.  

 

 Information for Parents 

 

28th February- Forest school starts 

8th March- World Book Day 

8th March- PTFA Quiz night 

28th March- End of Spring term; 

1.30pm finish. 

15th April- INSET day 

16th April- Children return to school 

 

Show and tell after half term will be 

Purple group (Mollie S, Emmie, Rosie 

B, Isabella, Quinn and Karo)  
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